
 

Ref No…             Date.. 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues 

Hingalganj Mahavidyalaya 
 

All full time teachers are requested to attend an emergency NAAC 

meeting on 29th September, 2022, at 10.30AM at the Principal's Office 

in light of DVV response from NAAC received on 28th September. 

Kindly treat the matter as extremely urgent. 

 

 

 
 

 

                        
     Monami Mukherjee       Dr. Shaikh Kamal Uddin 

    Coordinator (IQAC)        Principal 
Hingalganj Mahavidyalaya      Hingalganj Mahavidyalaya 
 


